
 Geronimo and Alligator Creeks Watershed  

Partnership Meeting 
6 pm Tuesday, February 8, 2011 

GBRA River Annex 
Draft Agenda 

 
Welcome and Introductions 

• Debbie Magin, GBRA 
 
Feral Hogs Discussion 

• Jared Timmons, Texas AgriLife Extension 
 
Water Quality Management Plans Discussion/Explanation 

• BJ Westmoreland, Caldwell-Travis SWCD #304 
 
Continuous Water Quality Monitoring Station on Geronimo Creek  

• Lee Gudgell, GBRA 
 
WPP Impact on Grant Funding Opportunities 

• James Earp, City of Kyle 
 
Update on the draft WPP 

• Ward Ling, Texas Agrilife Extension 
      
Next Steps 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 


